
 

Dear friends, 

 

We will be worshipping in the sanctuary this Sunday at 10 AM. Communion will be 

served. Childcare will be available. We will be kicking off the first of our Family 

Sundays for the summer with a fellowship potluck following worship and a trip to 

Eugster's Farm Market's Lambing and Kidding Days after lunch. We'd love to see you 

there! 

 

From Pastor Tiff: 

Singers needed this Sunday, May 5th ! We will be learning a hymn for the morning 

service, please arrive by 9:40 to run through hymn # 586 "Come to Tend God's 

Garden". Anyone and everyone welcome to participate! 

 

Looking ahead to the rest of the month, a few important announcements to note: 

• There will be no Sunday School on Mother's Day, May 12 



• The last day of Sunday School for the year will be Sunday, May 19. We will 

also be celebrating any graduates within the congregation that day. Please 

contact the office if you have a graduate you would like to honor.  

Lastly, a funeral service has been announced for beloved member and friend Norma 

Thompson. Visitation will be held on Monday, May 6th 2024 from 10:00 AM to 

12:00 PM at the Albrecht Funeral Home (828 S Janesville St, Milton, WI 53563). A 

funeral service presided by former ECUCC pastor Rev. Lora Whitten will follow the 

visitation from 12:00 PM to 1:00 PM at the same location, You may find Norma's 

obituary here.  

 

Your May newsletter will be available for pickup in the sanctuary this Sunday. A 

digital copy will be delivered to your email inbox this Friday. Please send in any 

announcements before 9 AM Friday.  

 

See you in church, 

The ECUCC Office 

 

https://gmail.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa&id=7c8b37aa83&e=910e5f2ce4

